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Ontario Energy Board of Ontario JUN' 12017

2300 Yonge St, ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD
Toronto ON
M4P 1E4

File # EB-2017-0049
To whom it may concern:

Ontario consumers are paying the highest hydro rates in Canada. That said the delivery rate portion of

our hydro bills is disproportionate to the amount of electricity we are using. | understand that the lines
and equipment must be maintained. However, when the amount of the delivery charge is over 100% of
the amount of electricity consumed it is excessive.

I have been following the Hydro One story closely since the debacle of the cancelation of power plants
by the Liberals and now the sale of Hydro One. One thing has been made clear to me. While Ontarions
are paying through the nose for electricity Hydro One is selling electricity to the US for very little.
Ontarions are paying on their monthly bills for the shipment of electricity out of the country.

I believe that the rate to export electricity to the States needs to be raised to accommodate the delivery
rate that Hydro One needs to have for their line and equipment management.

Ifthat is not possible, | would like to see why they need the raise. The details of those needs need to be
made public. After all, they are a public utility company and the public should know where their hard
earned dollars are going.

| disagree that Hydro One needs the additional funds for their delivery fund. |1 don’t believe that this
charge application is valid.

Best Regards
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rgaret Oaks





